
City of Pflugerville

Notice of No Quorum

City Council

7:00 PMTravis County Emergency Services District No. 2 Virtual Town 

Hall Meeting

Thursday, October 15, 2020

Notice of Possible Quorum

This notice has been posted to notify the public that a quorum of the City Council may 

be in attendance and participate in discussions at the following meeting:

Travis County Emergency Services District No. 2 (The Pflugerville Fire Department) 

Virtual Town Hall Meeting

 

The Travis County Emergency Services District No. 2 invites participants to sign up 

for the live streaming event at https://form.jotform.com/202704866556058. 

On October 15, 2020 registrants will be emailed a link to join the stream at 7:00 p.m.

ESD 2 commissioners and ESD 2 senior staff will discuss the challenges facing the 

Fire Department as it tries to keep up with the fast-paced growth in northeastern 

Travis County.

For more information about the Travis County ESD 2 Virtual Town Hall, email 

info@gcptexas.net.

No Councilmembers participated in the discussions at this virtual town hall 

meeting.
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October 15, 2020City Council Notice of No Quorum

Attendance By Other Elected or Appointed Officials:

It is anticipated that members of other city board, commissions and/or committees may 

attend the event in numbers that may constitute a quorum of the other city boards, 

commissions and/or committees. Notice is hereby given that the meeting, to the extent 

required by law, is also noticed as a meeting of the other boards, commissions and/or 

committees of the City, whose members may be in attendance. The members of the 

boards, commissions and/or committees may participate in discussions which occur at 

the meeting, but no

action will be taken by such in attendance unless such item and action specifically 

provided for on an agenda for that board, commission or committee subject to the 

Texas Open Meetings Act.

This is to certify that a copy of this notice was posted on the bulletin board located at 

the City Municipal Building on October 12, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. pursuant to Section 

551.041 Government Code.

Karen Thompson

City Secretary
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